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It has happened again. Another young college student has been found dead,  apparently after a
night of excessive drinking. 23 year old Neala Frye was last  seen Saturday night at the Spillway
Pub in Onalaska. She was supposed to meet up  with friends later in the evening, but failed to
show up. Friends and family  began searching for her when she failed to show up to work at
Menards on Sunday  morning. Her body was found last night in a ditch near the Black River
spillway  in Onalaska. Police say foul play is not suspected. Alcohol and the weather are 
believed to be factors in her death. Frye was a marketing student at UW-La  Crosse.
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